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Illawarra Shoalhaven Local Health District  

Ref: DT24/111565 

 

Mr Gerard Hayes 
Secretary 
Health Services Union 
 
Email: secretary@hsu.asn.au  
 
Cc:      greg.odonohue@hsu.asn.au  
  
  
Dear Mr Hayes, 
 
I refer to correspondence of 2 August 2024 advising you of the restructure proposal associated with 
the Illawarra Hospital Group (IHG), Clinical Operations Directorate and the associated staffing 
requirements, which had the potential to affect staff covered by the Health Services Union (HSU).  
 
I now write to advise that the Chief Executive has approved the final plan, and I attach a summary 
document of changes made to the plan in consideration of feedback received throughout the 
consultation period.  
 
The process of working with affected staff will now begin and recruitment to vacancies will occur 
shortly thereafter. It is anticipated that the vacancies will be filled, and the new structure will take 
effect from 6 January 2025. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your co-operation and input throughout this 
process.  
 
Should you require any further information in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact Kirsty Temple, Senior Manager HR Services on 0436 651 602. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Julie Carter  
General Manager  
Illawarra Hospital Group 

Date: 30 October 2024 
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